DOLORES SCHOOL DISTRICT RE-4A

PHONE: 9708-882-7255
FAX: 970-882-7685

Email: info@dolores.k12.co.us
www.doloresschools.org

Montezuma County

100 North 6th Street
Post Office Box 727
Dolores, Colorado 81323

April 19, 2021
Dear Parents and Families of the Class of 2021 Graduates,

First of all, thank you for your support and patience this year as we have faced many challenges and
changes. Senior banners have been hung in town so please drive by and spot your favorite graduate. We
are excited to announce that this year we will have an in person graduation ceremony. Please keep in
mind that we are still restricted in the number of people we are allowed to have attend our events. Please
see the list below for dates, times, and locations for the events being held the week of graduation.

e Monday, May 17

o  Senior Award Night at 6:00 p.m. held in the main gym; parents and siblings only
e Wednesday, May 19 - Senior’s last full day of school
e Thursday, May 20
Check out with office - 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.
Senior Luncheon -12:00 p.m. - hosted by Booster Club at Montezuma'’s
Graduation Practice -1:00 p.m. - main gym (bring caps and gowns)
Graduate Walk Through - 2:00 p.m. - walk through campus in caps and gowns
Graduate Parade - 2:30 p.m. - Senior vehicles will line up on 14th Street and prepare for
the parade. Vehicles should be ready to go by 2:30 p.m. Vehicles should be decorated to
honor your graduate. Parents are welcome to ride with their graduate or line the streets
and cheer the graduates on as they proceed down the parade route. The parade will start
at the high school and proceed down Central to Railroad and end at Flander’s Park on
Central Avenue and 4th Street.
o Graduation Ceremony - 6:00 p.m. - Main Gym - Doors will open at 5:15 p.m.

o O O O

We are having to limit the number of people in attendance. Each graduate will be given 8 tickets to
distribute as they see fit. You must have a ticket in hand to be allowed into the gym. Four tickets will be for
four seats on the gym floor and four tickets will be for four seats in the bleachers. We will promote social
distancing to help keep everyone in attendance safe.

We hope to make this year memorable for our graduates. If you have any questions, please contact me at
school.

Sincerely,

Gina Hollen, Graduation Coordinator
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